
Bull Shoals Planning and Zoning

Gornmission Minutes

August 21,2024

Meeting was called to order by David Higgins, Chairman, at 6:02pm. Recorder turned

om- All cell phons silenced- Pledge of Allegiamce was said-

Roll call of members: Tim Koenig David Higins, Bonnie Sumner, and Scott Scholes.

July minutes were emailed/delivered to all. Tim Koenig motioned to accept, Scott

Scfncafles 2M, all sa[d "AVe" -

Old Business-

Update on zoning issues related to Tract area south of Public works. Surveyor,

Fublic Works, and Orrmer of property orrrenily workirg tryether to find an

adequate accss to the property-

First draft for an Operations Guide for P&Z (Planning and Zoning) is now on

computer for all C-ommissioners to view-

Bu[[ Shoah Library hm mrnserreed to gfy{p tr&Z spaoe to [@e nnateri.ah fontlhe

Public, thus giving aaaess to basic information for research. lncluded are

readable maps, sources for information, and/or digitized formats that will be

collected/organized and assermbled in binders- This is an o4going proffi ard
will be updated as needed-

New Business-

Eeq$esfied iss{res or questfrorm frorm ffie atterdirg pub{ic Onne persom firn

attendane, no questions atth-rs time-
Bonnie Sumner reviewed calls received during the past several weeks. She

discussed her processfor handling calls, and the outcomes-

Builde/s lnto Pack We are rpt reinventirg the rfrfteel lrere, hrt ollecting
separate documents and formingthem into a small package. Needs to be simple

and straight forward. Purpose- to be given to persons interested in building a

nesildene im Butrl Shoak ard hel$rqg d?em thnoryh the proess" emrmples-

permlts, fees, zoning ard easernents-
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Scott Scholes suggested the Commission invite our new Coding Officer to the

next meeting- Gettingto lcrow eacft otircn rnay prtre beneficiatr to both partfres-

CISI (C-onsolidated land Service] iswkingwith P&Zto updatefrie current

zoning map. Commissioner Scholes provided a summary of his review of the

recently received Carol Short information from her period of serve- The review

was reqr.lired to ldemtfrfy amy infornnaffiom rclated t@ ttle update of ffie Dfrshrfict

Zoning Map in coniunction with CI.SI as mentioned. Fees will be discussed and

presented to City Council at the appropriate time for voting.

Bonnie Sumner made a motion to close, Tim Koenig seconded, all said 'AYe".

The meeting was closed at7:L2pm.
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